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Hi there,

Yes I would still like to include my written statement.

There are other issues I have with the work they did including not having a survey done and
having their downspout coming out of the concrete and onto our property causing the dirt on
our side to erode.

Thank you,

Thank you

On Mon., Nov. 14, 2022, 9:01 a.m. Committee of Adjustment (SM),
<CommitteeofAdjustment@kitchener.ca> wrote:

Good morning,

 

Thank you for your email. Anyone that participates in the meeting either by oral or
written submission will be noted as an interested party and would be forwarded a
copy of the Committee’s decision by email following the meeting. Being an
interested party to an application would also ensure they have appeal rights to the
Ontario Land Tribunal (OLT) if they were unsatisfied with the Committee’s decision.

By providing a written submission to an application(s), you will be noted as an
interested party. Please be advised as this is a public meeting your contact
information may be disclosed if the list of the interested parties is requested related
to a specific application. If you are not participating to speak in the meeting and
wish to watch, you can watch live at kitchener.ca/watchnow

Please ensure to include your mailing address with your written submission so we
can provide you with a copy of the committees decision.

Please let me know if you still wish to provide a written statement for the
meeting.

Best,

mailto:CommitteeofAdjustment@kitchener.ca
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Alison Fox (she/her)
Administrative Clerk | Legislated Services | City of Kitchener
519-741-2200 ext. 7594 | TTY 1-866-969-9994 | cofa@kitchener.ca

               

 

 

 

From:  
Sent: Sunday, November 13, 2022 9:57 AM
To: Committee of Adjustment (SM) <CommitteeofAdjustment@kitchener.ca>
Subject: Application no. A 2022-130

 

Hi there;

 

I would like to be a part of the meeting for application number A 2022-130.

 

Sandra Soehner

 

 

Here are my concerns. 

- They removed the stairs that were between our houses and put concrete stairs on their
side.  When doing this they put their downspout on our side which is eroding the dirt on
our property.

- the curb was cut to expand the entry to their driveway.  They also cut their boulevard and
put concrete on the boulevard. 

- my main concern with this update is where they are going to put snow in the winter.  We
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have a hard enough time with where to put snow in the winter this will make it worse as
their driveway/walkway is bigger making their lawn much smaller as well as the boulevard.

 

Thank you,

 

Sandra

 

 

Thank you,




